
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF PILESGROVE PLANNING BOARD 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on July 21, 2021 at 7:00 PM, the Township of Pilesgrove 
Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the Township of Pilesgrove 2021 Master 
Plan Reexamination. The hearing will take place at the Pilesgrove Township Municipal 
Complex, 1180 Route 40, Pilesgrove, NJ 08098. 
 
A copy of the draft Master Plan Reexamination document and associated maps are on 
file at the office of the Pilesgrove Township Municipal Clerk and are available for review 
during normal business hours. Any interested party may appear at the hearing and 
participate in accordance with the Township Planning Board’s procedures.  
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please contact the Township of Pilesgrove 
Planning Board Secretary, Rita Shade at 856-275-7956 


